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DATE:  July 27, 2023 
 
TO:  High School Administrators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent 

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Brad Sorensen, Administrator of Schools 
Caleb Olson, Enrollment Consultant 

 
SUBJECT: High School Calendar Change 

 
  
The March ACT testing date for high schools has changed to accommodate the testing window. The new 
date is: 
 

Wednesday, March 13, 2024 
 

In addition to the change to the test date, this change will also impact the A/B rotation and work 
schedules for some hourly employees.  
 
Calendars have been updated to reflect the change; however, due to the caching practices of web 
browsers, individuals who have previously viewed a calendar may still see the old version. A refresh (or 
clearing your browser’s cache) should address this issue. 
 
Please ensure that all staff members are made aware of the change.  

 


